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Nasal Flu Vaccination 
The Flu Vaccination will be held on 
Wednesday 20th November for Reception 
to Year 6. If you have not yet returned 
your consent form, please do so as soon as 
possible.  
  
The nasal spray flu vaccine is used to help 
prevent seasonal flu (influenza) in children 
aged 2 to 17 years. It provides better 
protection against flu than the flu jab in 
children this age. 
Flu can be a very unpleasant illness for 
children, giving them a very poorly week in 
bed. It can also potentially lead to serious 
complications such as 
pneumonia, bronchitis or ear infections. 
When children are given the vaccine it not 
only protects them from flu, but also helps 
to reduce the spread of flu and thus 
protect many others, such as babies, 
grandparents, pregnant women and other 
people who run an increased risk of serious 
complications such as pneumonia if they 
catch the flu. 
 
 
 
 
 

Autumn Term Diary Dates 
16th & 17th October Parents' 
Evenings 
25th October - last day of Autumn 1 
term 
4th November - school closed INSET 
Day 
11th - 22nd November - SEND review 
meetings 
15th November - Children in Need 
20th November – Nasal Flu 
Vaccinations 
13th December - Christmas Jumper 
Day/EYFS Christmas 
Show/Christmas Dinner 
17th December - KS1 & KS2 
Christmas Shows 
18th December - KS1 & KS2 
Christmas Shows 
19th December - Christmas parties 
20th December - Christmas Sing-
Along 
20th December - last day of autumn 
2 term 
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Attendance 
 

Our school target is: 96% 
This week’s whole school attendance is:- 

94.6% 
 

The winners of our attendance mascots are:- 
NUR 95.0%  1V 97.4%   5P 99.0%  

 
The winners of the punctuality mascots are:- 

RV, 2P, 5P 
Well done everybody!! 

 
	 = At or above our school target 

Parents Evening 
 
Thank you to all those parents 
who attended our Parents Evening 
meetings this week. It was 
wonderful to be able to share how 
well all of your children are doing.  
 
If for any reason you could not 
attend, please speak to your class 
teacher about arranging another 
time to meet.  

Active Families 
 
We have been overwhelmed by 
responses for the Active 
Families club due to start after 
half term. Names will be drawn 
at random for the Autumn Term 
sessions. Everyone else will go on 
the waiting list for Spring and 
Summer.  
A letter will be sent out this 
week to inform you of whether 
you have a place or not.  
 
 Football News 

Last week some of our year 3 and 4 boys and girls went along to a football 
tournament run by Manchester United. They played against other schools and were 
all excellent role models and great representatives for the school. There will be 
another one in December. Well done to all of you! 
 


